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January 6, 2012 

          KP       Host & Hostess 
Al & Nancy Naylor      Mike & Joanne Patrick 

Noyis & Mary Sue Medart      Honey Pot 

John & Yvonne Norfleet      Bob & Linda Campbell  

January 20, 2012  

                       KP       Host & Hostess 
Mike & Joanne Patrick      Ray & Laurie Owens 

Mike & Pat Pediman       Honey Pot 

Dan & Nelda Roberts      Billy & Brenda Merriman  
   

 

 

                       
January Visitations 

1/21   Rebel Rousers-Banner Raid 

1/27   Swing Stars-Anv. Dance-Banner Raid 

 

 

            
”Special KK Dates-Mark your Calendar” 

1/10/12 KK Main Stream Lessons Begin 7PM-9PM-----Angels Needed 

3/16/12 KK St Patrick’s Day Theme Dance 
5/4/12  KK 39

th
 Anniversary Dance Quarto de Mayo 

http://www.kissinkuzzins.org/


      Happy Birthday    Happy Anniversary 

 1/11  Bill Fowler    1/17      Dan & Nelda Roberts 

1/9  Pat McClendon   1/23      John & Shirley Currie 

1/13  Fred Withrow   1/30      Bob & Linda Campbell 

1/16  Jimmy Stewart     

1/19  Ginny Holcomb 

1/24  Melba Withrow 

1/27  Shirley Currie 

1/28  John Hancock      

1/28  Jerry McGrew     

1/28  David Worden 

1/29  Kimberly Brow 

 

 News of our Friends !  

 

Please be sure to keep Jay Miller in your prayers. 
 

 



Presidential Address                                    
 

To each of you—a very Happy New Year! It is amazing how fast 2011 went by—and what a lot of 
changes for the Kuzzins! We had some sad times…we suffered the loss of our dear friend and caller, 
Nelson Watkins. Some of our club members experienced illnesses and surgeries. Then there were the 
happy times—our dancers and after parties, the Mystery Bus Trip, picnic, Christmas and New Year’s 
parties. One of our blessings this year was to have Wayne Baldwin accept the invitation to be our 
caller. And his wife Jodie, is a wonderful asset to our club. How thankful we are to God for the 
healing of bodies and hearts! 
The New Year will start off with square dance lessons beginning Tuesday, January 10th. There has 
already been a lot of advertising and recruiting for students. We have some people already 
committed but we need more to make it a success. Please continue to promote the lessons with 
anyone you think might be interested. Remember that we will begin the first night with a free chili 
supper, and the first two lessons are free. We also need all of you that can to help as angels. There are 
some single students who will be coming and they will need a partner for lessons. They will be 
introduced to a singles square dance club when they have completed the course. 
Friday, January 20th will be a special dance honoring the memory of Nelson Watkins. Wayne will use 
some of Nelson’s recorded songs that evening. We will make Nortex aware of this dance so that other 
clubs can be invited to attend. 
We are planning a St. Patrick’s Day dance for March 16th and still need someone to chair this. If you 
would be interested in doing this, please contact me. The dance will be advertised in the 
Promenade—not an elaborate affair, but something fun that might attract some of the other clubs to 
visit us. And speaking of visits, we have two visits scheduled for the Kuzzins in January—the 21st to 
the Rebel Rousers, and the 27th to the Swinging Stars (their Anniversary dance_. Both of these clubs 
have our banner, so we need to have a good showing! 
Let’s live longer by dancing more! 
Hollis & Ken 
 

 



       
Banners 

    In      Out 

                                     Swing Stars 

                       Rebel Rousers 

         Cottin Pickin Squares 

                                       

 

What’s Happin’ Kuzzins !!!!! 
Mike & Joanne Patrick have graciously decided to take the Kuzzins on the 2012 Mystery Bus Trip. They hope 

to have some plans set to tell us about later in the month. They haven’t given a date yet but I’ve heard maybe 

April of May. They will let us know ASAP. As soon as these details are set they will start excepting down 

payments for the trip. I know we are excited and I’m sure the club will be too. 

 

Please give a very big Thank You to the Lance & Sharon and their helpers for the wonderful Christmas Party at 

the Eastern Hills Country Club. The food was excellent and we will never forget all of Bill Dunn’s jokes. Also 

thank you Kuzzins for the toys for Network. A lot of children were very happy on Christmas Day. 

 

Let’s not forget a big Thank You to Chris & Kimberly Brow and their helpers for the New Years party at 

Sicilano’s A Taste of Italy. Bingo was a hit and the Black eyed peas were consumed by everyone with hopes 

that 2012 will be the best yet. 

 

The Kuzzins are looking for someone to chair the St. Patrick’s Day dance on March 16
th

. We want to keep 

things simple and no cost to the club. Just a few decorations and maybe the KP committee can serve something 

green and lucky. If you have a little free time to do this, please contact Hollis & Ken. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

2012 New Years Resolutions 

I will.. 
Check my work e-mail account at least once this year 

Switch my username to “password” and my password to “username” to make each a lot harder for hackers to 

figure out 

Stop buying worthless junk on EBay, because QVC has better specials 

Start using Face book for something other than Farmville and stupid quizzes 

Gain enough weight to get on The Biggest Loser. 

Build biceps by increasing reps of Ding Dong curls to 3 sets of 15 

Eat more fruit... snacks 

  Do less laundry and use more deodorant 

 

  Read the manual... just as soon as I can find it 

 

  Start buying lottery tickets at a luckier store 

 

  Remember to brush teeth with bristly end of toothbrush 

 

  Don't eat medicine just because it looks like candy 

 

 Always replace the gas nozzle before driving away from the pump 

 

 Always wear clean underwear, "just in case" 

 

 Cut down on exercise. Too much is bad for your health, it can even kill you 

 

 Drive more carefully, people are starting to notice the dozens of dents in my car 

 

 Treat my spouse better, I won't make them carry all the groceries the next time we go to the market 

 

 Never again take a sleeping pill and a laxative on the same night 

 

 Stop saying," Ooh, that feels nice" whenever the security guys frisk me at airports 

 

 Not talk on my cell phone while in the bathroom doing - - -  

 

 Keep my opinions to myself (yeah, right) 

 

 Stop procrastinating ... (I think I just might start next month) 

 

Stop leaving my dirty gym socks lying in the middle of the floor. I'll leave them on the kitchen table, where           

they're easier to reach 
 
 

 
 


